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To: Gatwick Airport
Subject: Interested Party
Date: 29 February 2024 22:55:36

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I would like to register as an interested party for this development as I am a local resident_

The planes at the moment fly directly over my home at very low altitude and are already very loud.

This has a direct, negative, affect on my property value and saleability and an increase in air traffic, whilst
doing nothing about the noise levels the aircraft produce, will only damage this further and cost me a vastly
substantial amount of money in my properties value.

I will endeavour to attend the next meetings.

Kind Regards,

Will

William Packham





